## Anglický jazyk – 7. A – Pechová, apechova@zskucb.cz

6.4. - 8.4.2020

Dobrý den,

tento týden máme Velikonoce a na toto téma se podíváme i v angličtině.

1. Nejdřív posílám **řešení minulého úkolu** – Doctor X – **UČ. 70/2,3** 

UČ.70/2 – pořadí obrázků: 1g, 2b, 3d, 4e, 5a, 6c, 7f

**UČ.70/3** – odpovědi:

- 1. She wanted to control the world's satellites.
- 2. Justin pretended to have a stomach ache. The guard opened the door and Chelsea put a blanket over his head and Justin took his keys.
- 3. They locked him in the room.
- 4. They went to the harbour.
- 5. They hid behind the seats in the boat.
- 6. She wanted to go to her secret island.
- 7. It fell into the sea.
- 8. She can't (couldn't) swim.
- 2. **Pracovní list Our Easter**. Přečtěte si, jak slaví Velikonoce Britové, a zkuste vypracovat úkoly.

Kdo má možnost, vytiskne si a píše přímo do kopie. Kopii uschovejte (vložte do pracovního sešitu nebo vlepte do školního sešitu)

Pokud tisknout nemůžete, odpovězte si do sešitu. (Poslední cvičení – otázky na tvé Velikonoce- nemusíte psát, zkuste si odpovědět ústně)

3. **Video** - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jeCJGZ0Ujzw

Prohlédněte si video a zatrhněte v následujícím seznamu jídla, která se objevila na velikonočním stole.

ice water	cake
cup of coffee	peas
green beans	chicken nuggets
mashed potatoes	dinner rolls
glazed apples	lamb
chocolate ice cream	ham

Správné řešení úkolů pošlu opět příští týden.

Pokud byste se chtěli na něco zeptat nebo s něčím poradit, můžete mi psát na mail apechova@zskucb.cz nebo Komens v Bakalářích.

Přeji Vám všem krásné Velikonoce a hodně zdraví.

Alena Pechová

# OUR EASTER

Hello Friends! My name's Jack. I'm 12 years old and I live in a small town in the south of Britain with my mum, dad and my sister, Emily.



Spring is here now and I'm very happy because of it. But now, I would like to tell you what we do in Britain at Easter.

Easter is in spring and people celebrate the resurrection of Jesus Christ. Easter starts on Good Friday in Britain. My mum makes hot cross buns and we eat them for tea. We usually have Easter-projects at school. Last year we made colourful hats, called Easter bonnets. This year we are going to design a basket full of painted Easter eggs. It will be a great fun! On Easter Sunday morning we have a big breakfast. After breakfast we all go to church. When we get home, we give each other chocolate eggs. (Kids get the biggest ones!) Then we play 'Easter egg hunt". My parents hide some Easter eggs in the garden and Emily and I look for them. We love playing it.

We have roasted lamb with veggies for lunch.

In the afternoon my cousins, aunts and uncles come over for tea. We have Easter cupcakes, cakes and delicious tea. After tea we usually go for a walk together.

I like Easter because it is a great family festival and there is no school for two weeks!:)

## Match the words to the pictures. 1 church 2 egg hunting 3 spring 4 hot cross buns 5 chocolate egg 6 garden 7 cupcake 8 chick 9 bunny 10 roasted lamb 11 egg painting 12 basket 13 Easter eggs 14 cake 15 bonnets

# Are the statements true ( $\checkmark$ ), false (\*) or doesn't it say ( $\varnothing$ )?

- 1 Easter is in summer.
- 2 Easter starts two days before Sunday.
- 3 Everybody eats hot cross buns on Good Friday in Britain
- 4 Jack's family eats hot cross buns on Good Friday morning.
- 5 Children make Easter bonnets this year at school.
- 6 Jack likes doing Easter projects.
- 7 Easter egg hunting means that children eat chocolate eggs.
- 8 Jack gets three chocolate eggs.
- 9 On Sunday afternoon two cousins come over.
- 10 Unfortunately, children have to go to school at Easter in Britain.

#### Answer the questions.

- 1 When is Easter?
- 2 What do people celebrate at Easter?
- 3 Who gets chocolate eggs in Britain?
- 4 What are the traditional food at Easter?
- 5 Why does Jack like Easter?

### Complete the sentences.

- 1 This year the Easter project will be a \_\_\_\_\_ full of painted eggs.
- 2 After \_\_\_\_\_ Jack's family goes to church.
- 3 Emily and Jack \_\_\_\_\_ Easter eggs in the garden.
- 4 In the \_\_\_\_\_ all his family have tea.
- 5 At Easter \_\_\_\_\_ no school in Britain.

What about you? How do you celebrate Easter? What do you do at Easter? What do you eat? Do you have Easter holidays in you country?

iSLCollective.com